
perspective memorials 

Deacons for the month 
of December

Chuck Crowson
936-635-6892 (cell)

Hall Henderson
936-465-2240 (cell)

David Perkins
936-635-0659 (cell)

 2024 Budget
The 2024 church 

budget was adopted 
at church conference 

on Wednesday, 
November 15. The 
$1,726,235 Church 

Ministry Budget will be 
mailed to you, along 
with a letter from your 

finance committee 
in early December.  
Be watching your 

mailbox for this 
most important and 
exciting budget and 

letter. 

Memorial Gifts have been given
to the following Funds & 

Ministries of FBC:

Building Fund
In Memory of:

Roy Cates
Chris Sanders

Rita Breckenridge

Benevolence Fund
In Memory of:

Roy Cates

Youth Camp Scholarships
In Memory of:

Roy Cates

John 1:14 states, “The Word became 
flesh and made his dwelling among us.”  
This great proclamation assures us that 
God has entered into human history 
through the incarnation of the Son.  Each 
December, we prepare to celebrate this 
miraculous event through the season of 
Advent by simply waiting, almost like a 
child waits to open the presents under the 

tree.  We prepare for the birth event by hearing stories of God’s 
work in the past through the prophets of the Old Testament, by 
remembering what God has done in our present lives, and by 
reminding ourselves that God will bring His work to completion 
with His glorious return, the final trumpet, where the lion will 
lie down with the lamb, death will be swallowed up, and every 
tear will be wiped away.  What Hope, Peace, Joy, and Love this 
promise brings to our souls! 

For me, the themes of Advent come most alive through music.  
This Advent and Christmas Season, we have many opportunities 
for you to prepare and celebrate the birth of Christ through the 
Music Ministry of our church.  

First, on December 10th at 6:00 PM, we will present the 10th 
Anniversary concert of Celebrate!, a musical collaboration 
between First Baptist Church, New Beginnings Baptist Church, 
and musicians from the Lufkin community and SFA.  This year, 
I am excited to announce that we will have a special guest artist 
to sing with our choir and orchestra: Babbie Mason, a two-time 
Dove award-winning artist.  Be sure to get here early to claim 
your seats.  Doors will open at 5:15PM.  Please bring canned 
food to support C.I.S.C.  

On December 17, our handbell choir will lead in morning 
worship.  Immediately following our Sunday morning service at 
11:45, Tate Ashby will give a Christmas Organ Recital.  

On December 18 from 5:45 – 8:00 PM, we will go caroling to 
shut-ins in our church.  We will all gather in the parking lot off of 
Second Street.  

Finally, on December 24 at 5:30 PM, we will have our annual 
Christmas Eve service of Carols, Candles, and Communion.  All 
the time of preparation will culminate as we gather to celebrate 
the birth of Christ together.  Children and families are welcome!

Advent: a time of waiting and preparation.  Pick up an Advent 
Guide written by members of our congregation to lead you each 
day.  Come and participate in the events above to help you and 
your soul prepare for Christmas, and during the hustle and 
bustle of December, I encourage you to be aware and conscious 
of God’s actions in the past, present, and future.   

Merry Christmas!

Minister of Music
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Staff

Mark Newton, Senior Pastor
Katie Baker, 

Minister to Preschool & Children
John Lassitter,

Minister of Music
Walker McWilliams,

Associate Pastor/ Minister of Missions 
Truett Newton

Minister to Students

Financial Report
Year to Date

Budget Needs                          $1,416,282.50
Budget Receipts          	             $1,459,779.03
Building Fund                             $178,231.00
Other Designations                      $110,909.27
Other Receipts                           $121,138.25

Church Office Hours

M - Th: 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
Closed during the lunch hour

(12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m.) 
Friday: 8:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.

Sympathy to

Keith Allred in the loss of his 
brother, Dene Allred.

The family of Boe Freeman.

new members

David Mott


